
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

As you are aware, our football team will be taking place in a tournament on Wednesdays 
14th June, 21st June, 28th June & 5th July. We have been informed by the tournament 
organisers that the venue has changed from the Manor Complex to Garibaldi College 
(details below). 

Garibaldi College 
Garibaldi Road 
Forest Town 
Mansfield 
Notts 
NG19 0JX 
 

Times remain the same with children needing to arrive there for 3.40pm and be collected 
at 6.15pm. Of course, parents are very welcome to stay and support the team. 

We have also arranged a friendly match with Eastlands School, Meden Vale on Monday 
19th June. Again, children will need to be transported to the match by parents/carers and 
need to be there for 3.40pm. It is expected that the match will finish around 5pm. 

If you have any queries, please see Mr Elce at any time or after football club on 
Mondays. 

 

Kind regards  

 

Mrs C Smith 
Head of School 


